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MILK ORDERS FOR SPRING TERM 2018 
The cost of milk for the Spring Term 2018 is £14.00, unless you are entitled to benefit  
related free school meals or have a child who is 4 years old for the whole of the term. 
 

DEADLINE : 1st December 2017 
Payment made via the school gateway or cheque (HCC)/cash to the office 

2018 LEAVERS HOODIES 

Letters have been sent home with the year 6 pupils this week to order 

Leavers Hoodies.  The cost is £14 and the deadline for the ordering is 

Wednesday 13th December.  Please bring all cash/cheques direct to the  

office with the size you wish to order. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The British Legion 

Poppy Appeal 
 

Next week Year 6 pupils will 

be going to classrooms  

during the afternoons selling 

poppies. 

JCA Residential Trip—Year 6 
 

The date for deposits for places for the 
JCA residential trip has now closed. 
For all those who have signed the  

booking form—all places are confirmed.   

Year 5 will be swimming  

next week and their last  

lesson is on 27th November. 



 

   

Raising Money For Breast Cancer Research 

Many thanks for all contributions towards the Breast 

Cancer Charity.  A total of £526.70 was raised and has 

been given to the Charity 

EVERBRIDGE SCHOOLS CLOSURE 

NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

Parents are invited to sign up to  

receive emergency messages relat-

ing to school closures that are sent 

out.  To sign up to receive your 

school’s emergency messages you 

will need to follow the link below:- 

member.everbridge.net/

index/892807736725489 

This link will direct you to the “sign 

up” page where you click “sign up” 

button located at the top right hand 

side of the page on the black strip 

and from there following instructions.  

Each contact within the system can 

have 2 devices added for each  

communication type.   

FLU INNOCULATIONS—Reception—Year 4 

For those of you who have given  
permission for your child to be  

immunised against Flu, this will take 
place on November 8th 2017 

NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2018 
If your child is born between 1st September 2014—

31st August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery 
place.  Creswick Nursery have dates available for tours/

stay and play sessions etc which need to be booked 
with the school office. 

 
The closing date for Nursery admissions is 9th February 

2018 and places will be offered on 9th March 2018. 

**PTA MEETING** 
 

The next meeting is at 7pm in 
the School Library TODAY:  

 
2nd November 2017 


